
Dear Father Francesco, 

Thank you for your quick respond to my previous letter. This time I have been too busy to make preparations for the program. 

I am attaching a letter that we are going to send to the parents about the program. However, before sending the letter to the parents we need to clarify a 

few questions (they are mainly about financial issues) so that we can give the families exact information). 

Please, make suggestions about the tasks and the responsible people, also about costs in the table below: 

 

task  comments 

 our suggestion Prep School’ s suggestion   

visa, travel documents Hungarian families OK 
 

 ESTA visa (according to the consulate, this is 
sufficient)) 

flight ticket Hungarian families OK   

insurance Hungarian families OK   

participation in school life Prep School   Monday to Friday they will follow the same schedule 
of the family hosting them. They will have full class 
time, and they will be able to participate in some 
sports, and other clubs and activities. 

meals during the day  Families and Prep School  Breakfast can be in the families. Lunch is taken at the 
school. Students can bring their lunch and eat it in 
the Cafeteria, or they can buy the lunch at School. 

finding host families Prep School ok  We are trying to get the help of Hungarian families 
living in the USA 
We will look for families who may host them and 
bring them to the school together with their 
children. 

host families’ expenses    We are trying to find funds for this, but help would 
be good 
Most of the times families host students and don’t 
ask anything in change, but it should be good if they 
can offer them some amount of money if they will 
stay one month.  



travel to and from school    how can our students get to school? 
With our students families. 

suggested weekend 
programs 

Philadelphia, Washington 
DC, New York City, …… 

   

organisers and responsible 
people for weekend 
programs 

   Was mentioned that one member of the Hungarian 
community could help on this. If not, I can ask some 
of our teachers to take care of it. 

cost of weekend programs ?????   According with your plan. We can help you to budget 
it. 

suggested time  between The beginning of 
Octoben and the middle of 
November (30 days) 

  It could work for us 

responsible for the program principal of schools    

Contact person Sándor Éva (English teacher)    

     

     

     

One more question: Am I right thinking that we can send girls as well? 

Our school is only boys school. However, you can send also girls 

 I hope that all goes well. Let’s keep in touch. 

OTHER PRACTICAL QUESTIONS: 

- Power electricity: 120 V, with American wall plug. 

- Health Insurance: you need to add a document in which is stated that the families allow Devon Preparatory School take them to the doctors, and 

follow all the process as a delegation of their parents. 

- Our airport is Philadelphia International (PHL) when you will buy the plane tickets, take this as your destination. 

- Weather: can be mild (automn) or cold with some snow episodes.  

Best regards, 

Futó Béla 


